PUBLIC NOTICE

Improvements to Highway 614 Black River Bridge, 20.6 km North of Highway 17 and 32.2 km South of Manitouwadge

The Ministry of Transportation is undertaking highway and structure improvements on Highway 614. The work is anticipated to be complete in the fall of 2016.

Traffic will be reduced to a single lane with traffic signals while construction is in progress. A speed reduction of a maximum of 60 km/h will be in effect through the construction zone.

The General Contractor is Innovative Civil Constructors Inc. and contract administration is being performed by TULLOCH Engineering. Throughout the construction period occasional delays (up to a maximum of 15 minutes) may be necessary to perform certain operations and to protect the safety of construction workers and the travelling public.

PLEASE DRIVE WITH CAUTION AND OBEY ALL CONSTRUCTION SIGNS, TRAFFIC SIGNALS AND FLAGPERSONS

Any questions or concerns regarding the work can be directed to:

Endri Kociu, Project Manager Innovative Civil Constructors Inc. 980 Fraser Drive, Unit 204/205

Burlington, ON

Ph: (905) 637-0004 Cell: (416) 948-3100 Glenn Carson, Contract Administrator

TULLOCH Engineering Hwy 17 North / Hwy 614

Hemlo, ON

Ph: (807) 633-0296 Cell: (705) 542-5416

